
 
 

For Immediate Release 

Press Release 

December 27, 2023 

 

Party Change Notice 

Connecticut’s 2024 Presidential Preference Primary will be held on Tuesday, April 2, 2024. 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024 is the deadline for existing voters who are enrolled in a major party to 
change from that party to the other major party to be eligible to vote in their “new” party’s 
Presidential Preference Primary.  Anyone wishing to change their party affiliation may do so at 
https://voterregistration.ct.gov/OLVR.  Voters who are currently unaffiliated have until March 
15 to enroll in a party for voting in its primary. For any questions please contact 
registrars@wiltonct.org. 
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